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Thank You Canada Cycles for Kids 2024 for their support 

of the HGH’s Children Rehabilitation Program! 
 

 

HAWKESBURY, July 17, 2024 – The Hawkesbury and District General Hospital (HGH) 
Foundation is deeply grateful to the Canada Cycles for Kids cyclists for their incredible support in 
enhancing the wellbeing of children at our hospital! This year, these dedicated cyclists 
embarked on a journey from Hudson Qc to Montebello Qc, pausing midway at our hospital on 
July 13th, 2024. They were warmly received by the HGH Foundation staff and board of directors’ 
president, as well as the team lead from the Children’s Rehabilitation Program. 

The Hawkesbury and District General Hospital (HGH) Foundation is thrilled to announce the 
generous donation of $30,000 received during the official cheque presentation. This funding 
will directly benefit the Children’s Rehabilitation Program, enabling us to acquire much-needed 
new equipment. 

This year marks the 23rd ride for these compassionate cyclists, who have collectively raised over 
$2.9 million for pediatric healthcare initiatives nationwide. Canada Cycles for Kids transcends 
being just a cycling event; it embodies a celebration of community spirit and unwavering 
support for the youngest members of our society. Participants from across North America, 
including cyclists from Los Angeles, San Francisco, Toronto, Ottawa, Montreal and Boston joined 
forces to raise awareness and funds for our pediatric rehabilitation initiatives! 

The HGH Foundation extends a heartfelt thank you to all the cyclists and their support team who 
participated in this year's ride. Special gratitude to the Canada Cycles for Kids organization that has 
graciously chosen the HGH Foundation as one of their beneficiaries. It is through the generosity and 
dedication of these donations that we can ensure the children in our community receive the highest 
standard of care and resources through our hospital’s rehabilitation program.  
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